
Morris Fire District
PUBLIC NOTICE

Pursuant to Town Law 105(3,new), the 
Morris Fire District Board of Fire 
Commissioners will hold a public hearing
on October 18, 2021 at 6:30 PM
to discuss the Proposed Morris Joint Fire 
District budget for the year 2022.

The hearing will be held at the Morris Fire 
Station, 117 Main St, Morris, NY

Robert L. Thomas - Secretary/Treasurer
Board of Fire Commissioners


